
The Department of Information Technology conducted an Orientation Program on 

“Navigating the Future: Career Counselling” on 30.07.2025. 

 

The session was led by Dr. K. Krishnakumari, Head of the Department – IT, and aimed to 

provide pre-final and final year students with valuable insights into career planning, higher 

education opportunities, and emerging trends in the IT industry. The program guided students on 

making informed decisions about their professional paths and preparing effectively for interviews, 

internships, and competitive exams. 

 

 


